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It has been a snowy start to the semester but hopefully the snow is done and
we can get back to business here in the friendly confines of ExCEL.

The pack currently stands at 56 members. With the log jam we encountered
for our elementary floor last semester we have been able to make some changes to
accommodate the higher needs of our younger students coming into the new year.

With only a handful of days for the month of January we do not have any
leaders of the pack to report this month, but don’t worry, I assure you that we have
students making their way to the title for our next report.

As for building news, we are currently looking forward to the first full week
of classes and Education Day for the QC Storm. Those students who qualify will
be getting a free hockey game field trip sponsored by the QC Storm.


